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DATE: October 2,2009 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Lois Carolyn Graham, Executive Assistant to Chainnan Carter r~ 

RE: Dockets Correspondence () , 

Commissioner Carter's Office received the attached correspondence from Governor Charlie Crist 
office in reference to Docket Nos. 080677-EI and 090079-EI. 

Please include the attached correspondence in the records and handle accordingly. 

Cc: 	 Advisors to Commissioners 
Mary Bane 
Mary Ann Helton 
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CHARLIE CRIST 
GOVERNOR 

October 2, 2009 

Matthew Carter, Chairman 
Lisa Edgar, Commissioner 
Katrina McMurrian, Commissioner 
Nancy Argenziano, Commissioner 
Nathan Skop, Commissioner 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Chairman Carter and Commissioners: 

Yesterday. I selected two new appointees to the Public Service Commission 
whose terms will take effect on January 2, 2010. Currently, the Commission is in the 
midst of two significant rate cases. I respectfully request that the Commission postpone 
the final decis.ion on the pending hearings until after the new commissioners take office. 
Given the potential impact that the outcome of these cases will have on Florida 
consumers; I believe it is important that these commissioners have the opportunity to 
fully partiCipate in the process. 

Charlie Crist 
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